
Proposed  NV  Energy  rate
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By Sean Whaley, Las Vegas Review-Journal

Consumer advocates are concerned about a proposed rate filing
from  NV  Energy  because  it  would  raise  the  fixed  monthly
service charge by 31 percent.

The request was added this month to a June rate filing with
the  Nevada  Public  Utilities  Commission.  The  fixed  monthly
charge would increase for all residential non-solar customers
from the $12.75 to $16.76.

“To be clear, NV Energy is asking for no additional revenue
for its core operations,” the utility said in a statement. “As
directed by a Public Utilities Commission of Nevada order
issued last Friday, NV Energy is requesting in its general
rate review filing to change how costs are allocated amongst
different customers due to the implementation of new private
solar  generation  policies  enacted  in  the  most  recent
legislative  session.”
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